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Parramatta, NSW, 2150

28/05/2020

Dear Ms Pignone

Wagga Wagga Quarry (07_0069) and Bass Point Quarry (08_0143)
Extension of Time to Undertake Independent Environmental Audits

I refer to your request for an extension of time to undertake the Independent Environmental
Audits as required by:

 Condition 8, Schedule 5 of Project Approval 07_0069 for the Wagga Wagga Quarry; and
 Condition 9, Schedule 5 of Project Approval 08_0143 for the Bass Point Quarry. 

The Department acknowledges that complying with the current New South Wales Government
requirements regarding social distancing relating to COVID-19, has resulted in the need to
postpone the Independent Environmental Audits until restrictions ease. 

Accordingly, the Planning Secretary has granted an extension of time until the end of
September 2020 to conduct the Independent Environmental Audits in accordance with the
relevant conditions listed above.

If you are unable to meet this timeframe, as social distancing requirements have not eased by
the specified date, or if have any further enquiries, please contact Joe Fittell on the details listed
above.

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments
as nominee of the Planning Secretary
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